March 26, 2018

Karen Latimer

163rd Winnipeg A Colony
212 Fleetwood Dr.
Winnipeg, MB R3Y 1R3

Dear Karen,

It gives us great pleasure on behalf of Scouts Canada, to inform you that for your service to Scouting you are being
awarded the CERTIFICATE OF COMMENDATION.

We extend to you our own congratulations and thanks for what you have been doing for Canadian youth through your
work. Please find below the citation we received from DCC Recognition, which resulted in you being awarded the
Certificate of Commendation:

| would like to take this opportunity to extend to you, my sincere thanks for all you do for Scouting in the Manitoba Council.
Whether it is the front line volunteers, or those working diligently behind the scenes, collectively, you do great work. Let us
all try to make sure those "random acts of scouting spirit" do not go unnoticed. As our founder once said, “The real way to
gain happiness is to give it to others.” This happiness is reflected in the smiles seen each week. Youthful faces, with grins
from ear to ear, meet you at every gymnasium and meeting hall. Those smiles are the products of their own adventures
you encourage, assess for risk, help finance, and sacrifice time for. Therefore | must also extend a tremendous thank-you
to your families, for their understanding.

Yours in Scouting,

John Estrella Caitlyn Piton Andrew Price

National Commissioner National Youth Commissioner and Executive Commissioner and CEQ
Chair of the National Youth Network
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